
  

 
 
 
 
 
Qwest Corporation 
1600 7th Avenue, Room 1506 
Seattle, Washington  98191 
(206) 345-1568 
Facsimile (206) 343-4040 
 
Mark S. Reynolds 
Assistant Vice President  
Public Policy & Regulatory Affairs 
 
  
August 18, 2009 
 

Via E-mail and  
Overnight Mail 

 
Mr. David Danner 
Secretary and Executive Director  
Washington Utilities and 
      Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W. 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 
 
 

Re:  2009 ETC Certification:  Qwest Corporation’s 2008 USF Data Submission to 
NECA 

 
 
Dear Mr. Danner, 
 

On July 31, Qwest filed its annual ETC certifications and reports and annual plan 
for universal service support expenditures.  Since that filing, Qwest has filed its 
2008 USF Data Submission to NECA.  Staff had previously requested that Qwest 
include this report in its annual ETC filing.  Consequently, Qwest is now 
providing a copy of the report to be included with its annual filing.   
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mark S. Reynolds 


